
 

 

Dear animal friends!                                                                                               May 2020  
 
 
I hope you're all keeping safe during these strange times that we are living through. We are aware of 
how difficult it must be for many of you at the moment. However, our dogs and cats need your help 
especially in this time of crisis. If you are able to support us in any way, we would be very grateful to 
you. 

 
 

 
 
 

Maybe some of you will remember our fundraiser for the temple project last year. We would like to 
thank everyone who supported us once again. 
 
With the loss of tourists - and therefore many donations - due to the corona virus crisis, our financial 
survival has become much more difficult. 
Since all hotels and restaurants are closed, we can no longer pick up leftover food there and 
therefore have considerable additional costs. 
We also have to take care of a lot of dogs on the streets that were previously fed by tourists. 
Of course we want to continue to take care of the sick and injured and carry out the daily 6 
castrations, but without your help it will hardly be possible to do everything justice. 
 
Repairs are often absolutely necessary and of course we also lack the necessary money for this. 
 
For those of you with companies, we have put together a special advertising package (hound 
package). More on this on the chuffed page. 
 

https://chuffed.org/project/the-humans-have-all-gone-who-will-feed-us 
 
No matter where you transfer your donation, it will go to dogs and cats arrive on Koh Samui. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://chuffed.org/project/the-humans-have-all-gone-who-will-feed-us


 

 

Bank accounts for donations:  
 
Account Name: Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation 
Account holder: Dog and Cat Rescue Samui Foundation 
Bank: Siam Commercial Bank 
Branch: Chaweng 2 Branch 
28/7 Moo 3, Bophut, Koh Samui,  
Suratthani 84320 Thailand 
Branch code:  
Account number: 836-207183-4  
SWIFT code: SICOTHBK 
 
or PayPal: info@samuidog.org. 
 
 
 
 
You'll see that our fundraising page is slightly different this time with a list of specific things you can 
donate to, whether you're passionate about medication or simply helping us meet the animals' basic 
needs of food and shelter.  
 
1- any donation, however big or small is a huge help 
2- please share the link to everyone you know 
3- we'll send weekly updates by facebook where you can also help us share the link  
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/692929894789609/ 
 
 
We hope you can even visit us at some point again in the near future. In the meantime, take care and 
stay safe! 
 
Thank you from all of us at Dog and Cat Rescue Samui.  
 
Greetings 
Brigitte and the DCRS-Team 
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